
 

 
 
 
 

24th June 2021 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

It has been fantastic beginning the process of getting to know the children who will be 

starting in both our Nursery & Reception classes in September. A big thanks to all those 

who have joined for a Virtual visit (via video call or phone call) as this has proven 

incredibly useful in helping us learn a little more about your child. We have also loved 

getting to know the children in our Nursery a little more ahead of their move up to 

Reception in September. 

 

I did say that we hoped to hold Transition visits on Friday 2nd July. It has now been 

confirmed that due to rising COVID numbers in and around Tameside, that these visits 

can now not happen. I realise that this is a shame but cannot be helped, as safety of 

everybody must remain of the highest importance.  

 

This means that our arrangements will now be adapted. The following will now happen 

• All children in our new Nursery & Reception classes have received a Transition 

story through email. These will be sent again & attached throughout the period 

leading up to September. Please contact school if you have not received one. This 

is a crucial document to share with your child to help them get to know more 

about us. 

• Videos will be emailed out between now & the end of July, including tours of the 

classroom and introductory messages from your new teachers. These will be 

emailed out on the address given to school. 

• An information booklet on uniform and school dinners & other key information will 

be emailed out in early July. School jumpers and cardigans as well as school bags 

are available from Kid Stop on Market Street in Hyde and they are open all 

summer long. All other uniform is easy to purchase from supermarkets. 

• Our Transition visits will now occur on Thursday 2nd & Friday 3rd September 

before the children will begin full time on Monday 6th September. More 

information on this will be emailed in mid-July. 

 



I know that many of the children cannot wait to visit their new classrooms/school but I 

am also certain that you will understand this decision. We will keep in regular touch with 

you, via email or phone, so please keep checking and if you have any queries, then please 

do not hesitate to contact school.  

 

We look forward to seeing you soon 

Many thanks 

Mr Johnson (EYFS Manager


